
 

2023 

Annual Neighborhood Events 

 

Chipper Day 

Saturday, April 22 
 

Neighborhood Garage Sale 

Saturday, May 20 

 

Neighborhood Cleanup  

Saturday, June 24 

Joint 4-Neighborhood event 

Eastpark Church Parking Lot 

15818 NE 18th St. 

 

 

 

Annual Picnic 

Saturday, July 15 

Join the Neighborhood Block Party! 
 

Free Bulky Pickup Day 

Book your one-time curbside pickup through Waste 
Connections at (360) 892-5370. For more  

information about the program visit:                                                  
www.cityofvancouver.us/publicworks/page/bulky-item-pickup 

 

Details for each event will be issued about a month 
prior to the event. 

 

For more information contact: 

Ami Deneen, (360) 600-3487 or 

Robbie Criado, (360) 903-1952 
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Office of Neighborhoods 
PO Box 1995 | Vancouver, WA 98668-1995 

 
 Cimarron Neighborhood  

Association  
 

Hello Cimarron Neighbors!  

 

We are excited for our annual activities 
this year and look forward to connecting 

with our neighbors. 
 

Watch for the details of each of our 
events in our monthly newsletter: 

Cimarron News “Living in the Loop” 

 

Mark your calendars! 
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